
 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

 

MINUTES OF THE REGULAR SCHEDULED MEETING OF  

THE PLANNING COMMISSION 

 February 19, 2009 – AMENDED 

 

 

DISCUSSION ITEM:   Public comments were amended - Carlos Orozco, 

applicant Carlos Arozco, applicant. 

 

 

 

CALL TO ORDER:  Chair O’Meara called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

FLAG SALUTE: Commissioner Buckley Weber 

 

 

ROLL CALL: Chair John O’Meara, Vice Chair Curtis Zacuto, 

Commissioners Illece Buckley Weber, Cyrena Nouzille, and 

Steve Rishoff. 

 

 Also, present were Assistant Community Development 

Director Doug Hooper, and Recording Secretary Sheila 

Keckhut. 

 

  

1. APPROVAL OF MINUTES: February 19, 2009 Planning Commission Meeting 

 

 On a motion by Commissioner Buckley Weber, seconded by 

Commissioner Rishoff, the Planning Commission moved to 

approve the Minutes of the February 19, 2009 Planning 

Commission Meeting.  Motion carried 4-0-1.  Vice Chair 

Curtis Zacuto abstained. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS: None 

 

 

DISCUSSION ITEM 

 

2. Monitoring Report for Conditional Use Permit Case No. 06-CUP-012 - Senor Carlos Grill 

and Tequila Lounge. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS: Chair O’Meara called for public comment. 
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February 15, 2009 

 

 

 

The following persons spoke on this agenda item: 

 

Carlos Orozco, applicant Carlos Arozco, applicant. 

 

Larry Graves, representing applicant. 

 

   Chair O’Meara closed the public comments. 

 

 ACTION:  On a motion by Vice Chair Zacuto, seconded by 

Commissioner Buckley Weber, the Planning Commission 

moved to direct staff to schedule a public hearing to 

reconsider Conditional Use Permit Case No. 06-CUP-012 in 

conjunction with the applicant’s new conditional use permit 

application.  Motion carried 5-0. 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS ON ITEMS NOT LISTED ON THE AGENDA 

 

 (Planning Commission and Staff) 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 
 

At 6:55 p.m., on a motion by Commissioner Rishoff, seconded by Vice Chair Zacuto, the 

Planning Commission adjourned the meeting to the next scheduled Planning Commission 

meeting on Thursday, March 5, 2009 at 6:30 p.m.  Motion carried 5-0.  


